
Bamford Primary School 
Gould Crescent, CHRISTCHURCH 8023 

Phone:(03) 9820206 

Fax:(03) 9820208 

 

26 March, 2015 

Attn: Gabrielle Wall, 

Re Redcliffs School    

 

Dear Gabrielle. 

The Bamford School Board of Trustees met on Wednesday 25 March and discussed the 

Redcliffs School matter. 

The Bamford School Board of Trustees has decided that the situation does not directly 

influence our school. We may receive some students from Redcliffs School as a result, 

and would welcome them, but as a whole are not directly affected by this pending 

decision. 

Thank you for taking the time to contact us and to keep us informed. 

Kind regards, 

 

Colin Hammond 

Principal 

(on behalf of the Bamford School Board of Trustees) 

 

 

 


